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 Email contact: metals.chemicals@unep.org  
 Ref: DP/pu 

 

 Date: 10 December 2013 
 
Subject: UNEP Global Mercury Partnership 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Baird, 
 
 Thank you for your letter of 9th September 2013 indicating your support for the 
UNEP Global Mercury Partnership and your desire to become a partner. We are pleased to 
welcome you to the Partnership. 
 
 Your letter has been posted on the UNEP Global Mercury Partnership web-page and 
your organization will be included in the partnership mailing list. 
 
 We look forward to working with you in this important area and appreciate your 
support as we move forward. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Timothy J. Kasten 

Head 
Chemicals Branch 

Division of Technology, Industry and Economics  
 

 
 
 
Mr. Regan Baird 
Sustainbability Program Director 
Americas Sales Manager 
Lumencor Inc 
14964 NW Greenbrier Parkway 
Beaverton Oregon 97006 
United States of America 


